

INFORMATION RELEASE

parksville.ca October 7, 2025

Presentation Salutes Fire Chief Norris

In recognition of his outstanding commitment to fire safety in our community, Fire Chief Marc Norris received the 35-year long service award on behalf of the Office of the Fire Commissioner of British Columbia and the 35-year Provincial Long Service Bar. The presentation was made by Mayor Doug O'Brien at the October 6 Council meeting.

Chief Norris has spent his entire 35-year career with the Parksville Volunteer Fire Department. He began his firefighting career in 1990 as a junior volunteer member and was promoted to the rank of Lieutenant in 2001. In 2002, Marc became the City's first career full-time Deputy Chief of the Parksville Volunteer Fire Department with primary responsibility for department training programs. In 2016, Marc was promoted to Fire Chief where he continues to lead a growing and progressive department.

Marc Norris is second generation firefighter; his father, Chief Paul Norris, was a member of the Parksville Fire Department from 1976 to 1997.

Chief Norris is an effective and capable leader dedicated to his profession, to the City and to serving the Parksville Fire Protection Area.

QUOTE - MAYOR DOUG O'BRIEN

"Today we honour Chief Norris for his dedication and commitment to excellence. Chief Norris truly exemplifies what it means to serve with passion, skill and dedication. His commitment inspires both fellow firefighters and members of the public, and his leadership has shaped the department and strengthened public safety across the Parksville Fire Protection Area."

###

For more information:

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications communications@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073



The City of Parksville is located on the traditional territory of the Coast Salish Nations, home to the Snaw-Naw-As First Nation and the Qualicum First Nation.







